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“Wherever there is a human being, there is an opportunity for kindness!”     Seneca

There is one simple message I am sending to our families this week….if your child
is reporting that they are not feeling well – PLEASE keep them home!  With the
current shift in numbers, we are doing all we can to keep all in our care safe and
healthy but we cannot do it alone.

A few IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

● If your child is waiting for the results of a rapid or PCR – PLEASE keep them within the
boundaries of your home and/or property.  They should not be in contact with anyone other
than individuals who live within your home.

● If your child has been deemed a close contact, you will be contacted….I assure you!
● We are here to support you and your child in maintaining an awareness of healthy habits

without causing any additional anxiety or stress.  We understand that families have been
impacted in many different ways and on several levels.  If your child is experiencing any stress
or anxiety related concerns – please reach out to Mrs. Audino, Mrs. Zanelli or myself so we
may provide the appropriate reassurances and additional assistance, if necessary.

REPORT CARDS:
Report cards for Marking Period 1 were released, via the Genesis Portal, today at 3 PM.  If you need
assistance accessing this information, I have attached a link below with both directions and a video

Parent Access Directions

Please take care of yourself and each other.
Enjoy the weekend!

Mrs. Tierney

https://docs.google.com/document/d/100G7PRzrk9T8RCD_oBbP4ReA4VLiN1O5fIzVVYvHLJs/edit?usp=sharing

